
We wanted to bring a 30th Anniversary celebration right
to your doorstep and say thank you for your support of the 

Robert R. Veach Scholarship Fund at the 
University of Nebraska College of Law.

 
Please open this box, enjoy your special treats, and this
walk down memory lane since the establishment of your

fund way back in 1991. 
 

Thank you today, and every day, for all you do for the
University of Nebraska. 

 

Your Celebration in a BoxYour Celebration in a Box



20212021   &19911991
Dow Jones hit 3,000 Dow Jones hit 30,000

US population: 253.5 million




US population: 331 million

Governor of Nebraska: Ben Nelson




Governor of Nebraska: Pete Ricketts

 World Wide Web was launched to the

public, and Microsoft.com went online

A first-class stamp cost 29 cents

Billionaire Jeff Bezos took suborbital mission

into space 

A first-class stamp cost 55 cents

Congress voted to authorize the 

Persian Gulf War

NBA Champions: Chicago Bulls




NBA Champions: Milwaukee Bucks

2020 Tokyo Olympics pushed to 

summer 2021

The Nebraska Court of Appeals was 

established on September 6, 1991

Chief Justice of U.S. Supreme Court: 

John Roberts

Dean of College of Law: Harvey Perlman Dean of College of Law: Richard Moberly

The Robert R. Veach Scholarship Fund

was established, beginning years of

generous financial support for 

University of Nebraska Law students

The Robert R. Veach Scholarship Fund

continues to provide generous financial

support for University of Nebraska Law

students



"The Aviation Institute reminds me of home."

Today, Laura is the Senior Director of Business Owner

Advisory services for First National Bank of Omaha. She

was previously in private practice for 10 years. Laura is

located in her hometown of North Platte, Nebraska.

 

WHERE ARE THEY NOW?WHERE ARE THEY NOW?

L A U R A  T R O S H Y N S K I ,  J D
2 0 0 7 - 2 0 0 8  R E C I P I E N T

Robert R. Veach Scholarship Recipients

Today, Adam is a partner at the Omaha office of Cline Williams Wright

Johnson & Oldfather, L.L.P., practicing commercial litigation. Adam and

his wife, Tessa, have three kids, triplets aged 5. When he is not juggling

family responsibilities and the practice of law, he enjoys returning to

Kearney to visit family and likes to play the occasional round of golf.

"Private support through the Robert R. Veach Scholarship was essential

in allowing me to focus on my growth as a lawyer during law school and

to participate in other activities such as Law Review. Without private

support, some of the opportunities that were critical to me

becoming a better lawyer may not have been options for me. In my

opinion, the University of Nebraska College of Law is an under-

appreciated gem of the State. Through my own experiences, and

through mentoring young lawyers in our firm, I know that the College of

Law is providing a very high-level education to the next generation of

lawyers in this state. The College of Law is doing this with state-of-the-

art facilities without burdening its students with debt in large part to the

generous support of private donors. Thank you for supporting the College

of Law."

A D A M  B A R N E Y ,  J D
2 0 0 9 - 2 0 1 0  R E C I P I E N T

"Private support guided my decision to attend the

University of Nebraska College of Law. It also allowed me

to focus on areas of law that I enjoyed. Your generosity is

sincerely appreciated and remembered. It has also

helped guide my giving choices as I have continued in my

professional career. Thank you."



Your Special  "N"Your Special  "N"
As you may know, the traditional gift for a 30th

Anniversary is pearl, so in honor the 30th Anniversary of

the Robert R. Veach Scholarship Fund, we hope you

enjoy this pearl N keychain to remind you of our

gratitude for your long-standing commitment to the 

Nebraska College of Law.




